EMPOWERING PEOPLE TO THRIVE | EST. 1968

Vol. 5, No. 2 – July 2017

Community Connection

PEACE, Inc.'s Mission: Helping people in the community realize their potential for becoming self-sufficient

School's Out

Summer vacation is a great time for children to explore new opportunities. But high costs and transportation can make finding safe and affordable activities a challenge for low-income families Some children in our community rarely venture beyond their own neighborhoods. Again this summer our Family Resource Centers are sending youth to camps like

Below: The wonder of summer.

A young camper enjoys learning about butterflies.



Baldwinsville Soccer Camp and Camp Casowasco on Owasco Lake. They've also planned trips like horseback riding at Highland Forest, visiting cows at E-Z Acres dairy farm, and hiking at Green Lakes, Tinker Falls, and Clark Reservation. We thank you, our generous donors and community partners, for making these trips possible for our campers.

What is an Unrestricted Gift?

PEACE, Inc., like many non-profits, is funded through a series of grants. Some funds have a "restricted" or specific use. For example, we could use money from our Community Services Block Grant to fund a parenting class at a resource center, but not to repair damages to its roof. We would have to find another way to pay for the repairs. An unrestricted gift is more general. It allows us to decide where that money goes – whether that's sending a kid to camp, training our staff, or updating a building – based on our highest priority need.



Above: Kids pitch in.
Last summer children
who attended the
Manlius Pebble Hill
School Summer
Program created
jewelry to raise money
for PEACE, Inc.

Right: These two "happy campers" say it all - thanks to our donors for their generous giving.



Check Us Out Online

peace-caa.ora



@PeaceIncSyr

Head Start Helps the Whole Family

"I was a young parent, so I prioritized my family first," says Lauren Gemma Robarge, mother of three. "At the point where my daughter [her youngest] started school at Head Start, I decided to prioritize my own endeavors." She earned her GED through Head Start's partnership with OCM Boces, but struggled to hold down a regular job because of flare-ups from Lupus. She started painting mandalas 10 months ago as a form of therapy and productivity. Now she runs a small business, Gemma Mandalas, through Facebook and sells her items on Etsy. She taught a trial painting class to PEACE, Inc. staff and parents at St. Brigid's and plans to expand her business with more classes about the benefits of mandalas and meditation. "We have many things that go on in our life, and despite all that, something we can relate to is that whatever happens, life goes on," she says.



Lauren teaches a "practice" class in mandala painting and this Head Start Mom is on her way to starting her own business.

From the Archives: Mystery Photo



Do you know any of these toddlers or teachers from the PEACE, Inc. Merrick Head Start in 1980? If you do, please email photo@peace-caa.org with the information.

Programs of PEACE, Inc.

Big Brothers Big Sisters
Call-A-Bus
Department of Energy & Housing Services
EITC You've Earned It! (Free Tax Program)
Family Resource Centers
Foster Grandparent Program
Frank DeFrancisco Eastwood Community Center
Head Start / Early Head Start
Senior Nutrition
Senior Services: EISEP and Neighborhood Advisor

Administrative Office
217 South Salina Street, 2nd floor • Syracuse, NY 13202
315.470.3300 • www.peace-caa.org

Join us at the Marriott Syracuse Downtown (Hotel Syracuse) for Fun, Fundraising and Community Building on

Wednesday, September 27th

AT THE ANNUAL CHAMPIONS OF DIVERSITY

Our sponsors Haylor, Freyer & Coon, Washington St. Partners, The Bonadio Group, and Wegmans join us in honoring the extraordinary contributions of Manny Breland, educator and community leader, Jaime Alicea, superintendent of Syracuse City School District, and Jim Bright, president of Dunk & Bright Furniture. Each honoree is committed to respecting diversity and improving the quality of life in our community. We are pleased that Erich Shafer is chairing the event and our honorary co-chairs are Gary and Nicole Gait and Adrian and Andrea Autry. Please visit peace-caa org/giving/champions-of-diversity for more information on the event. To Buy tickets contact Sharon Thompson at 315.634.3719 or sthompson@peace-caa.org.